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Friday, 15 July 2022 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

 Congratulations to Blue Class for a weekly attendance of 98.52 % 

Class Achievers 
At the end of next week, we will be celebrating our end of year achievers alongside our winners of 

the Ben Marshall Award in our final assembly. 

The names will be revealed on next week’s newsletter. 

 

 

End of year reports 
The school reports will be sent home with children on Tuesday 19th July.  This 

date is a little later than usual but allows for all Year 6 children to be back after 

their transition visits this week and trip to Nottingham Trent University on 

Monday.  

 

 

Staff news 
Sadly, Ms Grace will not be with us in school next year.  It is with huge pride that 

we can share Ms Grace has been awarded a full scholarship from the Arts and 

Humanities Research Council (AHRC) to study for a PhD in her chosen field of the 

subterranean in the anthropocene, coal mines and deep geological time.  I am 

sure you will all join me in wishing her every success.  This is definitely not 

goodbye just au revoir and we are hoping that she will join us on the occasional day as a supply 

teacher next year. 

Miss Bembridge will be joining Orange Class alongside Mrs Trenowden for the next school year.  Miss 

Bembridge has taught in Key Stage 1 for a number of years and I know you will give her a big 

Edgewood welcome. 

 

 

Reading books 
Please can you ensure that all school reading books are returned to us via 

your class teacher.  We don’t mind if you have had them for a while we are 

just glad to have them back.  Please check school bags, bedrooms etc to 

ensure we receive as many as possible back. 
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School Uniform 
 

On Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday next week 

there will be tables outside the reception after school 

with lots of second hand uniform.  These items will be 

free of charge to any family that can use them.  Please 

come and look; we are very aware how expensive 

things are these days and many items are still in great 

condition.   

 

Should you wish to donate any uniform to this please, ensure all items are washed, dried and 

ironed and brought into school before 9.30 am on Tuesday 19th July.  I would also recommend 

removing your child’s name from these items. 

 

In light of rising costs, we would like to remind all parents to please not feel obliged to send your 

child to school in uniform with the school logo on.  A plain red jumper or white polo shirt still 

forms part of our uniform policy.  

 

 

Sports events and extreme heat  
As you will have seen from your recent text message, we have made 

the decision, in light of the weather warning, to make changes to 

the proposed sports day timings.  A letter will be sent today with 

more information detailing what plans we have put into place to 

keep your children as safe as possible during this extreme heat. 

 

 

Dogs around school 
We are seeing an increasing number of dogs joining in the school 

runs. If you do bring your dog to school, can we please ask that you 

do not take them up to the school gate when you are seeing your 

child into school. We would also ask, that you have full control of 

your dog at all times. Please do not allow them to jump up or block 

paths so that those who may be nervous of dogs don’t have to stray 

onto the mud and grassed areas to avoid coming into contact with 

them. Please also pick up any mess your dog may make and dispose of it properly. 

 

 

 

Mr Seeley 

Head Teacher 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


